“"Mayfield Heights

Parks & Recreation Commission Minutes
Tuesday, June 22, 2021
7:00 p.m.

Mrs. Dilulio called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm.

ROLL CALL
Present: Mr. Mike Hasto, Mr. Michael Horvat, Mrs. Sue Manno, Mrs. Ashley Moses,
Mrs. Diane Snider
Also, present: Mr. Sean Ward- Director of Recreation, Ms. Patty Rogaliner — Secretary
Absent: Mayor DiCicco, Mrs. Shannon Appell, Mrs. Heather Dilulio, Mr. Don Manno

APPROVAL OF MINUTES
May 2021 minutes motion to approve made by Mrs. Manno and second by Mr. Horvat,
all in favor approved.

PUBLIC COMMENTS
None

REPORT OF MAYOR
Mayor DiCicco no report- absent. that the City Focus should have been received by
residents.

REPORT OF RECREATION DIRECTOR

Director Ward reported that he is excited to have Unity Days! Some of our offerings are
limited this year due to others having staffing issues. He shared that there will be a smaller parade,
we don’t have a parade marshal this year, less food vendors, but feels people are ready and expects
a good turnout. Step off will be at the Greens of Lyndhurst since Ganley does not have cars stored
there currently. We are working on the raffle tickets. The brochure will feature the new city logo
on the cover. We will have the horse and wagon for the Parks & Recreation to use for the hot dogs.
We will have 400 - 500 hot dogs this year and have back up candy to throw.

We will need volunteers at the ticket booth and tent for the city info included the info table
for the Pool and Parks. The Bocce tournament is not happening this year. They are holding it at
their facility on the same weekend.

We have a few evens coming up in July: July 14 — Lunch-n-Concert, July 22 — Car Cruise,
July 23 — Golf Outing.

REPORT OF COUNCIL MEMBER DON MANNO
Mr. Manno - absent- no report.

REPORT OF COUNCIL MEMBER DIANE SNIDER

Mrs. Snider reported that the committee of the whole had a presentation of the pool/park project,
new logo, and Unity Days by Director Ward on Wednesday. The next step is preparation of the
contract to council for the architect and thinks it will be ready for Monday’s council meeting.

OLD BUSINESS
None



NEW BUSINESS

Resident contacted Mrs. Snider and made a comment about Unity Days and brought up the incident
that occurred at Pinecrest the week prior. Director Ward stated that we will have a large presence
from our police department. They are aware and prepared for any issues that arise. They have also
talked with other departments in the area, and they are prepared to assist if needed.

The rain date for Fireworks will be August 6 at the First Responders Community Night.
Mr. Hasto motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:58 pm, second by Mrs. Manno.

The next Parks and Recreation Commission will be Tuesday, August 24, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. in
Council Chambers.
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